
 

   
St Mary’s C of E Primary School        01666 502275 

St. Mary’s Road                                  admin@st-marys.dgat.org.uk 

Tetbury                                              Headteacher:  Mrs. J. Woolley 

Gloucestershire, GL8 8BW 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 December 2024 
Dear Parents,  
As you are aware, the whole school will be singing on the school field on Thursday 19th December. It is 
an event which has grown in popularity amongst the children over the last few years and is a lovely way 
to end the term.  
 
Every year, we use the event as a way to raise money for a charity. I meet with members of the school 
council who provide the whole school with a range or charities or organisations they would like to 
donate money to.  
Last week, teachers shared these with their classes and every child across the school has voted. As you 
can see above, the school will be donating all money raised to the homeless charity 'Shelter.'  
 
I personally think the children have voted well and any money raised will support children and families 
who are being affected by homelessness this Christmas.  
 
Donations can also be made via Parentpay.  
 
On Thursday pupils are expected to wear school uniform on the day (unless the are the winning house!) 
but all children can wear  festive Christmas hats/headbands etc. if they would like.  
 
Winning house is;  Mary Anning - children in Mary Anning House can come to school on Thursday in 
Non-School Uniform and of course their festive headwear. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr D Walters 
Deputy Head 
 
 
 


